
Announcements 05-12-2024 

Ascension Sunday 

Mother’s Day 

 
In honor of Mother’s Day, there is no Community Meal. However, 
Anthony and Dana are inviting everyone to share in a short celebration 
for his mother who would have celebrated her birthday today. Fr. David 
will then do a short prayer in the garden behind the church for the brick 
and statue that Anthony and Dana added to the garden.  
 
The annual CSA capitol campaign has begun. If you are a registered 
member of St. Charles, you should have received a mailing from the 
Archdiocese or soon will. Please see Fr. Buersmeyer’s column in 
today’s Vigil to understand the importance of this campaign and for 
ways you can help.  
 
The annual Urban Parish Retreat [Embracing Soul Care: The Eucharist, 
Broken and Beloved] is being held at Manresa Jesuit House in 
Bloomfield Hills, MI the weekend of May 31-June 2.  For more 
information see today’s Vigil. 
 
Ministers of Service, we will meet briefly next Sunday, May 19 after 
mass. If you are a Minister of Service (those who wear the white robes), 
your attendance is important to the group and we ask that you plan to 
attend the meeting. We will meet in the room off the stage in the 
basement. 
 
Thanks to all who came to help Fr. David spread wood chips in the 
parking area across the street! 


